
July 2nd, 1925

Arthur J. Cowan, Esq., 
830 Rogers Building, 
Vancouver, B. C.

Dear Sir:-
I an in receipt of a letter 

from Mr. Mack Eastman of the University of 
British Columbia in which he states that he 
understands from General Odium that Sir Arthur 
Currie has consented to address a public meeting 
under the auspices of the League of Rations 
next September.

Sir Arthur is at present in 
England and does not expect to return until late 
in September. He will not arrive in Vancouver 
until the 14th of October. He has made engagements 
for the 15th and 16th in connection with the 
opening ceremonies at the University of British 
Columbia and I think the 14th will be the only 
available date for his address to the Leage of 
Rations Society. However, it seems to me, it will 
be necessary to wait until Sir Arthur returns to 
Montreal to make final arrangements. He has just 
recovered from a rather severe operation and I 
do not like to bother him with correspondence.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary


